
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Monday, December 18, 2017. 

 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  5:30-6:15 p.m. – K/1 Basketball;  
6:15-7:30 – Mini Boys Basketball Team #1; 7:30-8:45 p.m. – Middle School 
Boys Basketball. 
 
This message is for parents of the Middle School Boys Basketball Team.  The 
coach would like to have a meeting with parents of the Middle School Boys 
Basketball Team tomorrow evening at 7:00 p.m. 
 
On behalf of the students and staff we would like to thank the Home & School 
and all of the volunteers for the delicious dinner we enjoyed today. 
 
School clothing orders are being filled at Wicked Good Graphics and will be able  
to be picked up at the school this week. A message will go home for those parents who  
ordered clothing for Christmas presents.  Thank you for your patience in this matter.  
 
Just a reminder that the cafeteria will be closed this week and also note that they will  
not be selling milk this week.  Our Breakfast Program will be running as usual this week. 
 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
This Friday, December 22, 2017, is our last day before Christmas Break.  This will be a 
½ day for students.  Buses will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 

New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 

To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 

 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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